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DATED:     28 NOVEMBER 2024 

TO:    NORTHERN REGION EMPLOYERS 

NOTICE:   NORTHERN REGIONAL OFFICES CLOSURE 

 

Dear Employer 

Please note that our Northern Regional offices will be closed tomorrow, Friday 28th 

November 2024. 

The offices that will be closed are: 

1. Regional Office in Pretoria (Hatfield). 

2. Rustenburg Office. 

3. Polokwane Office. 

4. Witbank Office. 

5. Nelspruit Office. 

If there are any urgent matters, please contact MIBCO head-office at 0861 – 664 226 

 

The Northern Region Team 
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